
 

 

 

Article 4, paragraph 3, of the Constitution of the Council of the International Anti-Corruption Conference 
states the following: 

 

(3) In the spirit of full transparency and accountability to the wide constituency of the IACC series, the decisions of 
the Council will be published on the IACC website. 

 

In accordance with Article 4, paragraph 3, the following decisions were taken during the IACC Council 
teleconference held on 11 April 2016: 

 

 A letter from the IACC Council Chair and TI Chair addressed to President Varela of 
Panama will be sent, in order to highlight expectations related to holding the 17th 
IACC in Panama this December.  

 The umbrella draft theme for the 17th IACC in Panama was approved by the IACC 
Council. As with previous IACCs, topics related to financial secrecy, beneficial 
ownership and money laundering will feature in the 17th IACC agenda.  

 

Prepared by the IACC Council Secretariat, Berlin, 13 April 2016.  

 

http://16iacc.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/10/Adopted-IACC-Council-CONSTITUTION.pdf

